
 

 

 
 

Monday 27 March 2017 
 

BIG ASK 2017 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
In last week’s newsletter, I provided information about completing Big Ask 2017 online. However, 
due to some errors on the system, the online form is no longer taking responses. We are therefore 
sending out “good, old-fashioned” paper copies of Big Ask 2017 today. 
 
I would be most grateful if you could take the time to complete the paper copy of the questionnaire 
and apologise for any inconvenience caused, particularly to those of you who have already completed 
the online version.  
 
Please return your completed questionnaire by the end of the week (Friday 31 March). I appreciate 
that this is short notice but, as Friday is the last day of term, this will give us time to collate all of 
your responses over the Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher  
 

 
 


